

DormCon Minutes 03-09-2017

Dorm	Attendance	
Baker	1	
Burton-Conner	1	
East Campus	1	
MacGregor	1	
Maseeh	1	
McCormick		
New	1	
Next	1	
Random	(Issac)	
Senior	1	
Simmons	1	

Meeting Started at 7:36

- Officer Updates
 - The updated Good Samaritan flowcharts are here, they are much improved
 - Housing
 - Storage chairs need to be named by March 12th
 - Presidents need to fill out the culture training form.
 - Best storage places to use list would be nice to replace the Piece by Piece deal
 - There was a security meeting last Friday
 - Keith, UAAP, and Julie Rotthaar Sanders were talking about integrating security policy into orientation
 - New house will have its normal desk for the first two years, but the second two years will be unusual.
 - New program over the summer before freshman year “At Risk”
 - They apparently get ridiculous participation from pre-frosh on voluntary trainings, so they want to make one for recognizing dangerous mental health situations.
 - Lily thought there were some funny quirks to the program
 - Lack of diversity

- The ending included a scenario where the person in an abusive relationship is not the one that you want to help (which is a sketchy grey area)
 - The pre-frosh take these in ridiculous numbers, so they think it would have high participation and wouldn't hurt other programs.
 - JudComm
 - REX/Rush
 - Wants
 - Panhel
 - Dorm residents not to trash talk greek life in general.
 - IFC
 - Ditto Panhel's concern
 - Freshman should be able to go to the first events of Rush
 - DormCon
 - Early Returns issues
 - Esp. sororities
 - No "dirty rushing" (in the sense that convincing frosh to leave REX events)
 - No trash talking dorms
 - Haven't talked to LGC
 - BC is okay with all of the sorority stuff, but doesn't know what to think about the IFC things
 - EC doesn't like any of the IFC stipulations.
- Draft of House Team Feedback
 - Some of the questions have built-in assumptions of how GRT's operate that may not be correct for every dorm - Issac
 - Next's HoH don't hold whole dorm events so much; they typically do smaller groups which could lead to inconsistency in responses
 - There are some budgetary adjustments that could skew the results
 - There is a sub/side debate about dining vs non-dining
 - Dining vs Non-dining
 - GRT's and HoH's ability to use a dining hall to facilitate interaction seems to be an advantage for dining dorms
 - More feedback is welcome
 - Presidents should share with GRTs
- RAC/i3
 - Nilam has scheduled Tuesday 03/14/2017 for a meeting about welcoming new residents (via room assignment) to make them feel comfortable in the dorm
 - GIH training is coming soon
 - A new GIH summer form is coming as well
- CPW/REX

- Post 1am event:
 - Admissions says it's a no-go for this year.
- CPW feedback data
 - We asked them for that data this year, hopefully will get it soon.
- CAC
 - The new dorm is going to be a swing dorm
 - Going to be a dining dorm
 - Very interesting things